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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
CANNON BEACH CITY COUNCIL 

 
The Cannon Beach City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 3, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at Cannon Beach 
City Hall, 163 East Gower Street, Cannon Beach, for the purpose of taking comment on draft findings to support 
the CM/GC contracting process for the proposed New City Hall/Police Station project.  A copy of the City’s 
proposed findings are available on the City’s website on the May 3rd Council Meeting page. Correspondence should 
be mailed to the Cannon Beach City Council c/o Jennifer Barrett, P.O. Box 368, Cannon Beach, OR 97110 or via 
email at recorder@ci.cannon-beach.or.us. The City Council reserves the right to continue the hearing to another 
date and time.  If the hearing is continued, no further public notice will be provided.  The hearings are accessible to 
the disabled.  Contact City Manager, the ADA Compliance Coordinator, at (503) 436-8050, if you need any special 
accommodations to attend or to participate in the meeting.   
 

Posted: April 15, 2022  
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